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 Parent Information Sheet –  Thursday 11th April 2019  

 
Easter Dinner Menu 
 
There is a special Easter menu being served tomorrow, Friday 12th April 2019.  You will find a copy of the menu on the 
back of this Newsletter. 
 
Non-Uniform Day 
 
Tomorrow is a non-uniform day, Friday 12th April 2019.  The school council has suggested a donation of £1 per family. 
 
Easter Bonnet Parade 
 
The whole of Foundation Phase has been busy on various Easter Bonnet Parades today.  
 
It was wonderful to see so many people join Year 1 at Oakdale Square for a sing-a-long this afternoon, we were lucky to 
have the weather on our side.  Thank you to everyone who came along.  Year 2 had fun visiting Oakdale Manor where 
they compared their bonnets with some the residents had made.   
 
Nursery and Reception have brightened up the day at school, with their parades throughout the day.  It was lovely to see 
to so many children taking part. 
 
Bank Holiday 
 
Just a reminder that the first Monday in May, Monday 6th, is a Bank Holiday and school will be closed on that day. 
 
Easter Break 

The last day of school before the Easter break is Friday 12th April.  School will reopen on Monday 29th April 2019. 

 


